Board of Selectmen’s Meeting
June 24, 2016, 12:00 PM
Town Administrator’s Conference Room
Town Hall, 155 Village Street

Present: Glenn Trindade, Chair; Maryjane White, Vice Chair; John Foresto, Member
Absent: Richard D’Innocenzo, Clerk; Dennis Crowley, Member

Also Present: Allison Potter, Assistant Town Administrator
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At 12:05 PM, Mr. Trindade called the meeting to order and led in the pledge of allegiance.

Approval — One-Day Liquor License Applications — Mary Bonarrigo — Thayer Homestead — June 24,
2016 and Patrick Smith — Thayer Homestead — July 22, 2016

The Board reviewed one-day liquor license applications submitted by Mary Bonarrigo and Patrick Smith
and Memoranda from the Police Chief dated June 21, 2016 and June 22, 2016 respectively.

Mr. Foresto moved, seconded by Ms. White, that the Board approve one-day liquor licenses for Mary
Bonarrigo and Patrick Smith for their events at the Thayer Homestead on June 24, 2016 and July 22,
2016 respectively, subject to the fulfillment of the Police Chief’s recommendations and evidence of
appropriate insurance coverage. No discussion. VOTE: 3-0-0.

At 12:06 AM, Mr. Trindade moved to adjourn; Ms. White seconded. No discussion. VOTE: 3-0-0.



